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NEW BOARD MEMBERS

FOUNDATION EVENTS

On July 20th, 2022, the McNabb Center celebrated the 
opening of its newest building, cutting the ribbon at 
Dogwood Springs, a 50-unit rental housing complex, 

providing much-needed low-income housing to senior citizens in 
the Knoxville area. 

““There is a significant need for affordable housing in Knoxville 
and the McNabb Center is proud to address part of that need,” 
said Jerry Vagnier, McNabb Center CEO. “This project alone 

will not solve the housing crisis faced by our community, but it 
will provide comfortable, affordable apartments for 50 of our most 
vulnerable community members.”

The nearly $8.5 million project is possible because of the finan-
cial support of the Helen Ross McNabb Foundation, Knoxville’s 
Community Development Corporation, the City of Knoxville, 
Knox County, Federal Home Loan Bank-Cincinnati, the Tennessee 
Housing Development Agency and numerous private donors. 
 
Dogwood Springs is a unique housing opportunity for senior 
citizens because it offers independent living with an option for 
additional supports that help them maintain their independence as 
they age. Each of the 50 units is equipped with a full-size kitchen, 
private bath and access to onsite laundry facilities. 

M C N A B B  C E N T E R  C U T S  R I B B O N  O N  N E W  A F F O R D A B L E 
H O U S I N G  C O M M U N I T Y  F O R  S E N I O R S

I N S I D E

McNabb Center Senior Director of Adult 
Outpatient, Mental Health and Recovery 
Services, Michael Waltke; McNabb Center 
Regional Vice President, Leann Hilliard; 
Assistant Commissioner for Mental Health, 
Rob Cotterman TDMHSAS; Knoxville 
Mayor Indya Kincannon; Joe and Melinda 
Connell; HRMF BOD Chair, David Ownby; 
McNabb Center President, Mona  
Blanton-Kitts; McNabb Center CEO, Jerry 
Vagnier; McNabb Center Vice President of 
Operations, Stephanie Carter; Knox County 
Mayor Glenn Jacobs

The Dogwood Springs project would not have been 
possible without Joe and Melinda Connell who 
chaired the fundraising campaign. During the 

ribbon cutting, the Helen Ross McNabb Foundation was 
honored to dedicate this outdoor area to Joe and Melinda 
for their steadfast commitment and tireless effort to 
provide Knoxville’s elderly with safe, supportive homes. 
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2022-2023 
CENTER BOARD 
OF DIRECTORS

2022-2023 
FOUNDATION BOARD 
OF DIRECTORS

Mr. Whit Addicks
Dr. Rebecca Ashford*, Secretary
Ms. Eden McNabb Bishop
Mrs. Jenny Brock 
Dr. Amy Cathey, Immediate Past Chair
Mr. Wade Davies, Chair
Dr. Jerry Epps
Mr. Scott Ferguson*
Mr. George Kershaw, Chair-Elect
Mr. Randy Miller
Mr. Brian Rauch
Ms. Cheryl Rice
Ms. Cindy Sexton*
Ms. Laura Shamiyeh
Mr. Mitch Steenrod, Treasurer
Mrs. Traci Topham
Mr. Carl Van Hoozier
Mr. Clarence Vaughn
Mr. Mickey Wade
Mr. David Wedekind
Ms. Andrea White 

Mrs. Lisa Blakley
Ms. Linda Gay Blanc
Ms. Mona Blanton-Kitts, Ex-officio 
Mrs. Lindsey Boyd, Secretary
Mr. Jason Bohne
Mr. Chris Castleberry
Mrs. Susan Conway
Mr. Joe Costner
Mr. Chris Devaney
Mr. Wade Ewers, Chair-Elect
Mr. Mike Fishman
Mr. Ted Flickinger
Mr. Pete Frederick*
Mr. George Kershaw, Ex-officio
Mrs. Lucy Hand
Mrs. Debbie Jones
Mrs. Anne Lantry
Mr. Jason Lay, Ex-officio
Mr. Ford Little, Treasurer 
Mr. John Luttrell
Mr. Richard Maples
Mrs. Micki Martin
Mr. Randy Overbey
Mr. Davis Overton
Mr. David Ownby, Chair
Mrs. Lisa Rottmann
Mrs. Claire Speight
Col. Joe Sutter
Mrs. Ashley White, Immediate Past Chair

*Hamilton County board members
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Newly appointed board members include:

       Mr. Clarence Vaughn
       Mr. David Wedekind

2022-2023 elected officers:

       Mr. Wade Davies, Chair
       Mr. George Kershaw, Chair-Elect 
       Dr. Amy Cathey, Past Chair
       Mrs. Rebecca Ashford, Secretary
       Mr. Mitch Steenrod, Treasurer

Newly appointed board members include:

       Mrs. Micki Martin
       

2022-2023 elected officers:

       Mr. David Ownby, Chair
       Mr. Wade Ewers, Chair-Elect 
       Mr. Ford Little, Treasurer 
       Mrs. Lindsey Boyd, Secretary 
       Mrs. Ashley White, Immediate Past Chair

The Helen Ross McNabb Foundation celebrated 50 
years of supporting the McNabb Center on July 21, 
2022, at The Quarry Venue in Knoxville.  

 
Board members, supporters and friends had a wonderful 
evening recollecting the Foundation’s history and success. 
Jerry Vagnier, McNabb Center CEO, and Houston Smelcer, 
Vice President of development and government relations, 
shared stories and updates while thanking all who contributed 
to the Foundations growth. Special thanks to First Horizon 
Bank, Home Federal Bank, Proffitt & Goodson, Pugh CPAs, 
The Trust Company of Tennessee and Truist for making the 
evening possible.

H E L E N  R O S S  M C N A B B  F O U N D A T I O N 
C E L E B R A T E S  5 0  Y E A R S

Andy Black, former McNabb Center CEO and Houston 
Smelcer, McNabb Center vice president of development 
and government relations

Ellie Kassem, daughter of Helen Ross Mcnabb;  
Mona Blanton-Kitts, McNabb Center president;  

Sara Cantrell, former board member

Jerry Vagnier,  
McNabb Center CEO



Mrs. Lisa Blakley
Ms. Linda Gay Blanc
Ms. Mona Blanton-Kitts, Ex-officio 
Mrs. Lindsey Boyd, Secretary
Mr. Jason Bohne
Mr. Chris Castleberry
Mrs. Susan Conway
Mr. Joe Costner
Mr. Chris Devaney
Mr. Wade Ewers, Chair-Elect
Mr. Mike Fishman
Mr. Ted Flickinger
Mr. Pete Frederick*
Mr. George Kershaw, Ex-officio
Mrs. Lucy Hand
Mrs. Debbie Jones
Mrs. Anne Lantry
Mr. Jason Lay, Ex-officio
Mr. Ford Little, Treasurer 
Mr. John Luttrell
Mr. Richard Maples
Mrs. Micki Martin
Mr. Randy Overbey
Mr. Davis Overton
Mr. David Ownby, Chair
Mrs. Lisa Rottmann
Mrs. Claire Speight
Col. Joe Sutter
Mrs. Ashley White, Immediate Past Chair

Mona Blanton- Kitts has 
been a steady influence 
upon behavioral health 

and social services in the state of 
Tennessee for the last 30 years. 
On September 1st she began the 
next step of her career, becoming 
the McNabb Center’s CEO. 
 
For many years Mona served as 
a regional clinical vice president 

and directed the largest division within the Center. When 
she joined McNabb in 1986 as an adult case manager, she 
quickly bought into the community-based care approach 
and has proliferated this ideology throughout her career.  
 
No matter her role, Mona is always committed to clinical 
work and enjoys developing tomorrow’s leaders to make 
sure they are confident in their clinical skills. Beyond clin-
ical experience, Mona is business savvy and her strategic 
planning skills will be an asset to the Center. The Center 
is fortunate to have Mona as the new CEO and clients are 
well served by her clinical expertise. It is easy to look back 
over the last 30 years and see Mona’s “fingerprints” on the 
Center’s services, culture and leadership. 

M O N A  B L A N T O N - K I T T S 
T A K E S  R E I N S  A S  C E O
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More than two dozen law enforcement officers, first 
responders and medical staff recently graduated from 
Crisis Intervention Team training. 

The graduating class included staff from American Medical 
Response, the University of Tennessee Medical Center, 
Knox County Sheriff’s Office, University of Tennessee Police 
Department Lenoir City Police Department, Morristown Police 
Department and the Knoxville Police Department.

CIT trained officers undergo 40 hours of intensive training, 
which helps them identify mental health resources to assist 
people in crisis. The training connects officers with mental 
health professionals and other community agencies to create 
a team that can provide support when a challenging situation 
occurs. In addition, officers learn verbal de-escalation skills and 
experience scenario-based training on responding to crises. 

M O R E  T H A N  T W O  D O Z E N 
O F F I C E R S  G R A D U A T E  C I T 
T R A I N I N G

The Helen Ross McNabb Foundation hosted the Big BBQ Bash at  
Founder’s Square in historic downtown Maryville on June 24 and 25. 
The professional barbecue cook-off fundraiser was established as a  

legacy project by the Leadership Blount Class of 2007, and this marks its 
eighth year as a Kansas City Barbecue Society (KCBS) sanctioned competition.
 
Since its inception, the Big BBQ Bash has raised nearly $300,000, with this 
year topping $72,000. All proceeds from the 2022 competition will benefit the 
McNabb Center’s Military Services program.
 
KCBS sanctions barbecue and grilling contests 
across the U.S. and advocates barbecue as  
America’s cuisine. Additionally, KCBS is the larg-
est association of barbecue lovers worldwide and 
has a vast Certified Barbecue Judging program.

B I G  B B Q  B A S H  R A I S E S  $ 7 2 , 0 0 0  F O R  M I L I T A R Y  
S E R V I C E S  P R O G R A M

Adam and Taunya Dawkins, owners of Bad Rooster BBQ
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The annual Russell Biven Clayfest was a shooting  
success. This year, the event took place at a new location, 
Iron Mountain Sporting Clays in Kodak. More than 300 

individuals participated in the two-day tournament, presented by 
Centriworks and Cherokee Distributing, in memory of Herb Ogle. 

This year’s tournament exceeded its target and raised more than 
$100,000. Russell Biven hosts the 
tournament to benefit mental health, 
substance use, social and victim  
services provided by the McNabb 
Center in East Tennessee

Please join us for the second annual Sunset Shenanigans 
Cosmic Drive and Putt at The Club at Gettysvue on 
October 24, 2022 to support programs and services 

that serve thousands of children, adults and families in 
our community. Sunset Shenanigans Cosmic Drive & 
Putt Challenge is a one-of-a-kind event in East Tennessee 
benefiting the McNabb Center.

For more information, please visit mcnabbfoundation.org/
shenanigans. 

The Foundation is thrilled to host the 2022 Knoxville 
Challenger, a seven day professional tennis event, held 
in Knoxville, Tennessee from November 8-13, 2022 at 

the Goodfriend Indoor Tennis Center. The Challenger series is 
part of the USTA Pro Circuit series, which is designed to provide 
opportunities to aspiring young international professional 
tennis players to advance to top levels of the game. 

For more information, please visit knoxchallenger.com. 

U P C O M I N G  F O U N D A T I O N  E V E N T S 

Thanks to many 
generous donors 
and local commu-

nity partners, more than 
850 new toys, clothes and 
hygiene products were do-
nated to this year’s Christ-
mas in July Toy Drive! 
Now in its fourth year, the 

Christmas in July Toy Drive benefits the McNabb Center’s Dear 
Santa program. Every item donated will go toward children in East  
Tennessee who have a need this holiday season.

Donors sent in toys from our Amazon wish list and dropped off 
gifts in-person at local credit unions around the region. Thank you 
to our partners, ORNL Federal Credit Union, Y-12 Federal Credit 

Union and Enrichment Federal Credit Union for helping us jump 
start the season of giving!

A longtime Dear Santa community partner, First Utility District, 
hosted the First Annual First Utility District Christmas in July 
Golf Tournament, which raised more than $30,000! Proceeds 
from this tournament will allow them to expand their participation 
in Dear Santa. Fulfilling children’s holiday wishes through 
Dear Santa and the Christmas in July Toy Drive 
would not be possible with the support 
of the community.

M O R E  T H A N  8 5 0  I T E M S  D O N A T E D  F O R  C H R I S T M A S  I N 
J U L Y

R U S S E L L  B I V E N  C L A Y F E S T  S U R P A S S E S  $ 1 0 0 , 0 0 0



Through the Helen Ross McNabb Foundation’s giving 
options, you have the opportunity to leave a legacy 
starting today. There are many ways you can create 
a brighter future for children, adults and families 
in East Tennessee by remembering the McNabb 
Center in your financial planning or giving through 
special events, programs and campaigns. For more 
information, please call the Foundation at 
(865) 541-6684.

Gifts from April 1, 2022 - June 30, 2022
BEN GOODSON GRATITUDE FUND
Lee and Mary Jones

BETH HAYNES 12 DAYS OF CHRISTMAS ONLINE 
AUCTION
Trust Company of Tennessee
David and Gail Wedekind

BIG BBQ BASH
Christy Adams
Art Swann Campaign Committee
Joy Bishop
Blevins Paint Center, Inc.
Larry and Beth Brown
Burkhalter & Burkhalter Operating Trust Account
Bryan and Linda Carraway
Bradford and Anna Carraway
Misty Castiglia
Cherokee Millwright, Inc.
Clayton Homes
Allen and Katherine Clem
Susan and Bucky Colclough
Committee to Elect Bob Ramsey
Company Distilling
Consolidated Nuclear Security
Brian Corbett
Joe and Jennifer Costner
William and Maria Coulter
Deborah and Russ Covington
Danny Davis Electrical Contractors
Taunya Dawkins
Denso Manufacturing
Jeffrey Eberting
Elly’s Cove Group Inc
Troy N. and Maelea T. Galyon
Gear, LLC
David and Myra Hair
Douglas and Virginia Hardwick
Cliffton Hart
Sonnie and Chris Burgin
Clifford and Sharon Heide
Rick Hudolin
ICC International
Melvin Jackson
Allen Johnston
Paul Keltner
Kenny Pipe and Supply
Robert and Denia Lash Jr.
Lea Anne Law
Mike and Lynn Lindeman 

Maryville Monument Company
Jacqueline S. Mills
Ed Mitchell
Jerome and Debbie Moon
One Eyed Pig BBQ
Julius and Colleen Parran
Steven Parris
Dwain and Loretta Pesterfield
Pinnacle Financial Partners
Lindsey Plyler
Mike Poynter
Tracy Queen
Razberries
Michael and Kathleen Reiss
Grant Rimback
Julie and John Rochelle
Rockford Manufacturing Co.
Rollin’ Smoke BBQ
Brenda Sellers
SERVPRO of Blount County
James and Laura Shamiyeh
Simmons Bank
Single Barrel Events
Jason Singletary
Johnathan and Amanda Sitzlar
Smith & Wesson
Tracy Southard
Spicer Rudstrom, PLLC
Square
Sugarland Distillery
The Pit Crew GA. LLC
Jeff and Cindy Thompson
Tickled Orange Photo Booth
Tom Hatcher Charity
Tim A. and Traci Topham
Brian and Lisa Tuggle
United Services, Inc.
Valley Pipe & Fitting
Sara E. Walling
Washington Drycleaners
Charles and Mary B. West

BLOUNT COUNTY CLINIC
East Tennessee Foundation

BOB KESLING AND BERT BERTELKAMP GOLF 
TOURNAMENT 
21st Mortgage Corporation
7 Title
Alcopro Inc.

Audi Knoxville
Axle Logistics
Bacon & Company, Inc.
Barnhart Crane & Rigging Co.
Barnhart Engineers and Constructors
Bass, Berry and Sims, PLC
Beaty Chevrolet
Henry F. and Sheila Bertelkamp III
Henry F. and Sandy Bertelkamp, Jr.
Black Oak Logistics LLC
James S. and Mary Bush
Citadel Construction, Inc.
Connell Properties
Cumulus Media
Dead End BBQ
Denark Construction, Inc.
Eagle Distributing Company, Inc.
Jerry and Eleesa Epps, MD
First Trust
FirstBank
Hatcher-Hill
Hiller Plumbing, Heating & Cooling Company, Inc.
Hodges & Pratt Company, PC
Home Depot #728
Robert K. and Tamzin Kesling
Knoxville Box and Container Inc.
Martin & Company
MBI Companies Inc.
Mountain Commerce Bank
Pinnacle Bank
Pugh CPAs
PYA, P.C.
Regal Foundation
Regions Bank
Richardson Turner Construction Co., Inc.
Grant and Allison Rosenberg
Sevier County Utility District
Mitch and Debby Steenrod
Stowers Machinery Foundation
UT Federal Credit Union
Volunteer Lumber Sales, Inc.
David and Gail Wedekind

CENTERPOINTE REFRESH AND EXPANSION
Allan Associates Architects
City Of Knoxville
University of Tennessee Vans
Charles Yates
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DEAR SANTA
Lantry Family Foundation
David and Gail Wedekind

DOMESTIC VIOLENCE TRANSITIONAL  
HOUSING 
Lauren Bowman
First Horizon Bank
Ted Flickinger and Julie Howard
Brian and Martha Rauch

EAST TN PRESCRIBER SUPPORT
Mack A. and Cheryl Gentry
Home Federal Bank

ESSARY DRIVE RESIDENTIAL 
Haslam 3 Foundation

EVENING OF HOPE
Peter and Barbara Barile
Burke-Ailey Construction Company, Inc.
Citizens National Bank
Colortech, Inc.
Craine, Thompson & Jones, P.C.
David and Susanne Deneau
First Bank & Trust Company
First Horizon Bank of Morristown
Roger and Susan Greene
Bill and Barbara Hale
Todd and Amy Hemminger
Katom Restaurant Supply
Ralph Masengill, Sr.
Morristown Utility Systems
Lea W. Perkins
Scott Reams
Rogers Foundation, Inc.
Monty and Susan Sams
Kay Senter
PJ Smith
Andy and Sandy Smith
Terry Law Firm
William and Sarah Willis

FOUNDATION 50TH CELEBRATION
Home Federal Bank
Proffitt & Goodson,Inc.
Pugh CPAs

GENERAL SUPPORT
AmazonSmile Foundation
Barnhart Crane Grove
Charities Aid Foundation of America
Delta Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc.
East Tennessee Children’s Hospital
Farragut Presbyterian Church
Frontstream
Melanie Laverdiere
Network for Good
Thomas D. and Susan Overton
Pledgeling Foundation
Jonathan G. Russ
The Benevity Community Impact Fund

The Blackbaud Giving Fund
UT-Battelle
Virginia Jane LLC

GREAT STARTS
Project Linus

JAIL TO WORK/ HAMBLEN COUNTY RECOVERY 
HOUSING
Rogers Foundation, Inc.
Greg B. and Amy Steisslinger

KNOXVILLE CHALLENGER TENNIS TOURNAMENT
Christopher and Christy Aikens
Carlos and Claudia Angel
Jeffrey D. Bales
Gary W. and Julia Bentley
Larry and Mitzi Bodie
Bradley W. White, D.D.S., PLLC
Adam and Jenny Brock
Brock, Shipe, Klenk, PLC
Steve Carr and Margaret Carr
Michael W. and Rebecca L. Colvin
Crescent Bend Development, LLC
Randall Dabbs
Egerton, Mcafee, Armstead & Davis, PC
Chris and Laurie Gaylor
Alfi Guindi
Robert and Antonieta Haralson
Hewgley Park Partnership
Dayton and Sheila Hylton
Joseph L. and Judy Johnson
Jimmy and Debbie Jones
Zac and Abigail Jumper
Eleanor Kassem
Mark and Amy Keck
Stephen and Nancy Land
David and Joanne Latimer
Mark Love
Mark and Catherine Mamantov
Martin Family Foundation
Cheryl S. Massingale
Monaco
Oberman & Rice Trial Attorneys
Patriot Investment Management
Pickering & Allen Orthodontics
Regal Foundation
Albert and Jennie Ritchie
The Ooten Law Firm
William K. and Susan West III

MARTHA ANNE WITHERS FRIENDSHIP HOUSE 
FUND
Farragut Presbyterian Church

MILITARY SERVICES
Amy Bowser
Sharon Chastain
Michael and Kristin Duvall
Daniel and Moira Ely
Robert Hawthorne, Jr.

Miriam Kuhn
Travis and Abby May
National Society Daughters of the American 
Revolution
Cheryl Rice
Grant Smith
Tom and Linda Spangler
Wes Thomas

WOMEN’S RECOVERY HOUSING
Eleanor Kassem

PACT PROGRAM
Farragut Presbyterian Church

RUSSELL BIVEN CLAYFEST TOURNAMENT 
Axis Fabrication & Machine Co
Allan Associates Architects
Gary W. and Julia Bentley
Russell and Ronda Biven
Blevins Group, Realty Executives
Larry and Mitzi Bodie
Charles Blalock & Sons, Inc.
Cherokee Distributing Company, Inc.
Claiborne Hauling Contractors
Clayton Homes
Creative Structures, Inc.
Duo-Fast of Knoxville, Inc.
Frantz, McConnell and Seymour, LLP
Howard Jarvis
Jones Bros. Contractors, LLC
Joseph Construction Company
Kitchen Sales, Inc.
Lawler-Wood, LLC
Massey Electric Company
Beverly Ogle
Daren Poppen
Prince Technologies
DeWayne and Angela Raines
Rogers Group
Stephen P. and Kim Rosen
William K. Salmons
ShoffnerKalthoff MES
TDH, Inc.
Tennessee Occupational Health, Inc.
Tindell’s Builders Supply, Inc.
Trust Company of Tennessee
Visions Private Investigations
Vulcan Materials Company
Washing Equipment of Tennessee

SEXUAL ASSAULT CENTER OF EAST TENNESSEE
Beta Theta Pi
Boyd’s Jig and Reel
Frontstream
Riverside Tattoo Company
University of Tennessee  Interfraternity Council

SPIRIT AWARD DINNER
Ashe’s Wine and Spirits
Baird Financial Advisors
Big Slate Media
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Cherokee Distributing Company, Inc.
Citadel Construction, Inc.
Clayton Homes
Joel W. and Melinda Connell
Susan C. Conway
Covenant Health
Chris and Heather Devaney
Mike and Angie Fishman
Doug Graham
Gary and Jane Heminger
Joseph H. and Ann Huie
Hunter Development
Johnson & Galyon, Inc.
JTI Construction LLC
LB Floral
Leadership Knoxville
Chris and Fran Leonard
Eddie Mannis
Andrea McDowell
Bill and Lisa Oros
David and Jessica Ownby
Ryan and Kristen Pickens
Matt and Kristin Schaefer
Harry W. and Liz Stowers, Jr.
SYNC Communications
Leslie Testerman
The Boyd Foundation
Trust Company of Tennessee
University Of Tennessee Medical Center
Linda Vaughn
David and Gail Wedekind
Zoo Knoxville

SUNSET SHENANIGANS COSMIC DRIVE AND PUTT
Larry and Mitzi Bodie
Cumberland Wealth Management
J&D Properties
Stephen and Nancy Land
David and Sandy Martin
Jack and Trish Mills
Patriot Investment Management
Smartbank
Stowers Machinery Corporation
Stowers Machinery Foundation
Joe and Geri Sutter
Trust Company of Tennessee
Wright Contracting, Inc.

THERAPEUTIC PRESCHOOL 
Akima Club

 
 

THERAPEUTIC PRESCHOOL CAMPAIGN 
- CHATTANOOGA
Rebecca Ashford
Pete Frederick

YOUTH EMERGENCY SHELTER
Estate of B. Fred Ewing
Mt. Olive Baptist Church

HONORING OTHERS
Lamar Alexander	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Henry F. and Sandy Bertelkamp, Jr.	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Janet Bigelow	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Kelley Bozeman	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Jefferson and Vicki Chapman	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Custom Foods of America Inc.	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Bobbie Denton	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

East Tennessee Foundation	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

William and Elizabeth Greene	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

James A. and Dee Haslam III	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Graham A. and Cynthia Hunter	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Adlai Hurt	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Eric and Patrice Johnson	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

George and Cheryl Kershaw	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Sherri P. Lee	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Martin Family Foundation	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Michael T. McClamroch	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Karen L. McKinney	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Courtney N. and Carolyn Pearre	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Mary Rayson	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Carol and Robert A. Schmid	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

D. Warren and Katherine Smith	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Steve and Monica Sprinkle	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Anne Sprouse	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Trust Company of Tennessee	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Richard G. Whitson, Sr.	  
In memory of Samuel Beall II

Judith Guerry	  
In memory of Howie Beeman

Mark and Jennifer Hennes	  
In memory of Tommy Benton

Martha Routh and Maria Brichetto	  
In honor of Gretchen Edwards

George and Cheryl Kershaw	  
In memory of Myron Ely

Lee and Mary Jones	  
In memory of Ben Goodson

Jill and Michael Harmon	  
In memory of Senior Airman Brandon Hall

Andy and Brenda Black	 
In honor of Mr. and Mrs. George Kershaw

Andy Puckett	  
In honor of John and Judy Luttrell

George and Cheryl Kershaw	  
In memory of Judy Morton

Linda Vaughn	  
In memory of Judy Morton

Rob and Deb Robertson	  
In memory of Margaret O’Donnell

Tyler Allen	  
In memory of Stanley Pickering Sr.

Andy and Brenda Black	 
In honor of Mitch and Debby Steenrod

Henry and Lil Parr	  
In memory of Sarah Stowers
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C H I L D R E N ’ S  W I S H - L I S T  S P O N S O R S  N E E D E D

Sign-up to sponsor a child’s 
wish-list on our website

mcnabbfoundation.org/dearsanta


